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SCHOOL NURSE DROP IN 

Our School Nurse, Belinda, will be in from 1.30-3.30 on Monday 

31st March. If you have anything you’d like to discuss with her, 

regarding your children’s physical or mental health, please 

drop in! 

Dear Parents and Carers… 

Have a lovely weekend every-

one, 

From us all at UPS 

RED NOSE DAY! 

As we write this, we’re having a 
great day celebrating 40 years of 
Comic Relief, having fun singing 
and dancing to 80s music and 
even watching one or two 80s 
kids’ TV shows! Thanks for your 
donations for such a wonderful 
cause! 

This week is Neurodiversity Celebration Week.  

We spoke to the junior children in assembly about celebrating our 

diversity and helping our children to see their strengths. We men-

tioned about how some brains work differently to others and that 

children who may have Autism, ADHD, OCD, Dyslexia and the like, 

may at times find some things more challenging than those with ‘neurotypical’ brains. But we also said 

that they will have strengths that others don’t and it is those strengths and our uniqueness that we 

should celebrate and focus on. 

We have plenty of neurodiversity in our school, but it is important to point out that regardless of whether 

children have a diagnosis or not, we all have our own needs, our own attachment to things and people, 

our own traumas, our own personalities and our own stories which make us who we are – and that goes 

for both children and adults! 

We spoke to them about understanding this need and difference but also about their rights and about 

helping each other to see that we all have the right to feel safe and happy, and if this is made difficult, 

they should always know that they have the freedom to use their voice (another UNICEF Right of the 

Child) and come to trusted adults in school to help guide and support them. 

Our children show incredible understanding of the needs of others - this is one of the benefits of having 

such a rich diversity of need in our school community…and this should bode well for an empathetic com-

munity in the future.  

Park and Stride! 

This super design to pro-

mote the Park and Stride 

from Golden Hill Park is 

by our very own Frank-

lin! Great stuff buddy! 

Being more and making a 

difference! Parking is 

free at the Golden Hill 

Car Park between 8 and 

9 and at pick up from 3 

until 3.45!  





Mr Irakoze’s Football He-

roes… 

Since the turn of the new 

year Mr I’s guys have won 

every single game, beating 

some amazing schools, with 

scores like 6-0...blowing the 

competitors away. But more 

importantly, they have rep-

resented UPS with outstand-

ing attitudes and showing some amazing respect to all schools they have played 

against. 

Coach Irakoze says, ‘I am immensely proud of the hard work they’ve put in 

training sessions which has resulted in some really spectacular performances. I 

really do hope the school can recognise these boys for their talents and hard 

work they’ve shown. Furthermore, this whole season since September they’ve 

only lost one game. Unreal achievement! Come on UPS!  





PARK AND STRIDE 

We understand that parking outside our School Street Zone can be pretty tricky so please 

do remember that we have our Park and Stride option—parking is free at the Golden Hill 

Car Park between 8 and 9 and at pick up from 3 until 3.45!  



Guide to What Support is on offer in Trafford 

Life is pretty complex at the moment and we all need a bit of help now 

and again. Take a look at the guide at the link below which offers infor-

mation on what is out there in Trafford to support you and your chil-

dren…https://www.urmstonprimary.com/parents/resources-for-

parents 

Please see the following from the Sleep Charity 

I just wanted to share one of our new campaigns and wondered if you could share the below with your 
networks and get involved with the campaign on social media! 
  
CHILDREN'S SLEEP AWARENESS MONTH IS HERE!   
  
We are delighted to launch this campaign putting the spotlight on children's sleep because... what an im-
portance subject it is! Did you know that up to 50% of children struggle with sleep at some point, which 
rises to 80% where there is a diagnosis of SEND?  
  
Poor sleep can lead to cranky mornings, trouble focusing in school, and even long-term health challenges 
- not to mention tired, stressed-out parents. That’s why we’re dedicating an entire month to raising aware-
ness about the importance of sleep for children.  
  
Whether you’re navigating toddler wake ups, battling bedtimes, or convincing your teen to switch off at 
night, we’re here to help!   
What’s coming in February:  

 Practical tips for better sleep routines.  

 Free weekly webinars with our experts to tackle sleep challenges.  

 Resources, info and challenges.  
  
 We want to work together with you to make bedtime battles a thing of the past. Follow us for updates, 

tips, and resources, and get ready to sleep better this February! Download the supporter's pack 

here: https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/get-involved/awareness-events/ 

https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/get-involved/awareness-events/











